

Coundon Primary School Together Everyone Achieves More



Eco-Squad Minutes: Tuesday 1st February

Minutes taken by Sara

Shared new display put up outside Science Room

Discussed Action Plan that Y6 children wrote and now on display; discussed upcoming events including gardening on Thursday for Y5 and Y6 eco-squad members.

Shared recycling opportunities that will be available; crisp packets and writing implements. There will be labelled bins by the Eco-board for these.

Y6 monitors will collect crisp packets every morning to add to this. Eco-squad members to talk to class teachers to set up collection point in each year group for this.

Awaiting recycling bin that will be placed outside for recycling of clothes.

Sara has created a powerpoint linked to Eco – to be shared in future assemblies. Mr Scott to support Y5 Eco members to deliver to KS1 and KS2

Eco-squad visited Forest School to identify 'wild' area. (Mr Scott has ordered seeds, bird boxes and bug houses for this area)

ACTIONS:

Eco-Squad to share crisp packet recycling

Mr Scott to add Y5 eco assembly to school diary (after half term)

Mr Scott to share information with parents about litter picking at the Wedge

Eco-Squad to encourage class to share ideas for next meeting